Can I Re-attach the Leads to My Heating Element?

No, you cannot re-attach the leads to your heating element. These leads are either
soldered to special pads on the outside of the ceramic material using very high temperature
solder, or were attached to embedded leads in the ceramic itself.

If the leads have detached from the heating element, It is best to contact your nearest
American Hakko distributor to purchase a replacement heating element.
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